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KANSAS STATE BOARD OF TECHNICAL PROFESSIONS 
ARCH/LA/PG COMMITTEE MEETING AGENDA 

DOUG LOUIS, CHAIR 
CALL-IN INFORMATION: 1 785-414-8630 

 CONFERENCE ID: 950640182 
DECEMBER 4, 2020                                              9:00 A.M.                
 
Kansas Board of Technical Professions PE PS Committee meetings follow the Kansas Open Meetings Act 
(KOMA).   The meeting was called to order at 9:04 a.m.  
 
Members present were:       Others present were:  
Doug Louis, P.G.        Jane Weiler, Asst. Attorney General  
Eric Wimmer, Arch.       Larry Karns, Executive Director 
Joseph Johnson, Arch.       Erin Thompson, Admin Specialist 
                                          

 
I. MINUTES 

 
A. Approval of minutes of the September 18, 2020 meeting (previously distributed). 

 
By motion of  Mr. Johnson, seconded by Mr. Wimmer, the Committee voted to approve the minutes.   
 

 
II. ADDITIONS OR ADJUSTMENTS TO THE AGENDA 

 
 

III. APPLICATIONS 
 
 A. Discussion of applications not approved by letter ballot. 
 

 None 
           

IV. UNFINISHED BUSINESS 
 
None 

 
 

V. NEW BUSINESS 
              
             A.   Society updates/reports of national meetings or committees/discussion of national issues 

 
1. ASBOG – Mr. Louis informed the Committee that he and Mr. Karns attended the virtual 

ASBOG conference on November 4th .  He advised there were 60+ participants who attended 
and they spoke largely on computer-based testing and a national disciplinary website.  Mr. 
Louis stated there would be a spring workshop the first week of April he would like to 
attend, and they are planning a fall meeting in October.    
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2. CLARB –  Ms. McMullen was absent but provided Mr. Louis an email of CLARB updates for 
him to share.  Mr. Louis stated Ms. McMullin continues to participate on the Foresight 
network Committee.  Mr. Louis also shared that CLARB was taking applications for Board 
Membership and Ms. McMullen submitted her application for a position. 
  

3. NCARB – Mr. Johnson and Mr. Wimmer had no updates or anything to share. 
 
   

VI. CORRESPONDENCE 
 

A. Ethan Walston Landscape Architecture – Allowable Scope Discussion 
 
During a discussion on the topic Ms. Weiler stated this was outside the scope of the Board to advise 
and Ethan Walston should obtain his own legal counsel for statute interpretation.  Mr. Johnson made a 
motion, seconded by Mr. Wimmer, for Mr. Karns to prepare a letter advising Ethan Walston this 
information.   

 
 

VII. ADJOURN 
 

By motion of Mr. Johnson, seconded by Mr. Wimmer, the Committee adjourned at 9:23 a.m.  
 


